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Good afternoon, 

 

I am writing in firm and enthusiastic support of HB2979. One of the things that makes 

Portland such an amazing place is our diversity of farmer's markets! And with 

potential food insecurity on the horizon due to avian flu and tariffs, we need these 

markets more than ever. Please continue funding these community resources, to 

include the Farmers Market Climate Resilience Grant Fund and SNAP support 

grants--they're good for our farmers, and for us! 


